
April 3, 2024 

To the Strafford Zoning Board of Adjustment 

RE: Barry and Julie Schraufnagel Variances and Special Exception Applications 

 

My name is Christopher J. Clery.  I live at 27 Lake Shore Drive, next to the Schraufnagels.  
I am a direct abutter to them. 

I would like the members of the Board to know that I strongly support Barry and Julie 
Schraufnagel with their request for wetland variances and their Accessory Dwelling Unit 
addition. As I understand it, this addition would allow their daughter and her young 
family to live here with her parents and be able to help her parents as the years go by. 

I sincerely hope that the board approves their applications. 

Barry and Julie are good neighbors and friends. We would welcome the opportunity to 
have their daughter and son-in-law as new neighbors, knowing that they would help 
make it possible for Barry and Julie to remain in their home at 15 Lake Shore Drive, for 
many years to come. 

I will do my best to be at the April 18 meeting to support them. I hope the Board will grant 
their requests.  

 

Sincerely, 

Christopher J. Clery 

27 Lake Shore Drive  

Strafford, NH  
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